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Health care providers in other communities have been trialing these sorts of vans and 

have found they are met with enthusiastic and positive reception, especially from 

communities of color who may be very suspicious of the established medical 

profession, given some unfortunate historical incidents. We need many more ways to 

address racism as a public health crisis (which the CDC has finally recognized as of 

last year), but this is a great and immediately effective way to begin. 


